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Joy of Turning 2000
with
Richard Raffan
Saturday May 20

Richard Raffan will present a full day of turning demonstrations on
Saturday May 20 at Tillman Elementary School in Kirkwood. You have
seen his books and videos. Now you have the opportunity to see this
master woodturner in person. See the enclosed flyer and registration
form. Send your check and form to Jim Wulfers.

Highlights from the January meeting:
Bernhard Voss is heading a committee to establish a club library that
will have woodturning books and videos for loan to club members. The
club voted to allocate up to $1000 to build the library. Watch for more
information on this subject in future newsletters.

THANK YOU TO
WOODCRAFT SUPPLY
FOR OUR MEETING
PLACE, MANY DOOR
PRIZES AND SUPPORT

Feburary 27 Meeting
Bill Rubenstein will demonstrate the production techniques he uses in
making turned mallets

Bring something for our Show and Tell session. Sharing of successes
and problems during this session helps everyone and we always get
ideas for new turning projects.







